Dear Sir/Madam
 I am writing regarding the Summer Internship Programme at Byrne Wallace as advertised on the company website. I have attached my CV for reference.
My name is Eoin Naughton and I have recently graduated from UCD with an Honours Degree in Economics. I am currently studying for the FE1 exams in City Colleges, where I am studying Contract Law, Company Law, EU Law and Constitutional Law.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am attracted to your firm because of its worldwide presence and its leadership in several legal services. The firms recent expansion into new legal areas such as EU Competition Law shows the firms ambition and I would be delighted to be involved at such an exciting time for the firm. I am also applying because the Summer Internship Programme would allow me to gain a broad, diverse experience of working in a multinational commercial law firm while adding to my current academic studies. I believe that my background in economics will help greatly given the current focus on Brexit and the potential outcomes it may present for the Irish economy.
I have gained valuable experience in both legal and non-legal environments. These experiences, coupled with my current academic studies and the commercial outlook developed over my study of Economics would make me an ideal candidate for the Summer Internship Programme.
Thank you for considering my application. I will be available for interview at any time and I look forward to hearing from you in due course.
Yours Sincerely,
Eoin Naughton
